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Hadley, Ryan E

From: Denise Abdul-Rahman <darahman17@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 2:01 PM
To: Comments, Urc
Subject: Indiana State Conference of the NAACP IURC Statewide Analysis

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

General Counsel Beth Heline 

Re: Statewide Analysis 

Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 

101 West Washington Street, Ste. 1500 E. 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 

 
We have attached the bulk of our with a collective of stakeholders.  We would however, like to add that equity 
in the analysis should be a metric.  Where energy is deployed, where energy is retired, and the development of 
jobs.  The NAACP Just Energy Reducing Pollution and Creating Jobs Report is attached for consideration and 
inclusion.  We also would like to be engaged on future emails relating to this Statewide Effort.  
 
https://naacp.3cdn.net/5502c09b47ddedffb9_wrim6j5v0.pdf 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Denise Abdul-Rahman 
Environmental and Climate Justice Chair 
NAACP Indiana 
317-331-0815 
 


